UNITED STATES IN RESPONSE, PLEASE
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION REFER TO: M890502B
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20685

”.;,..‘ May 9, 1989

OFFICE OF THE
SECRETARY

MEMORANDUM FOR: Victor Stello, Jr.

Executive Director for Operytions

FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secretar

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS -~ BRIEFIN{F ON RESULTS OF
MAINTENANCE TEAM INSPECTIONS, 2:00 P.M.,
TUESDAY, MAY 2, 1989, COMMISSIONERS’
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH,
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC
ATTENDANCE) |

The Commission* was briefed by the staff on the interim results
of the operating reactors maintenance team inspection program.

Chairman Zech encouraged the staff to continue this important
inspection initiative.
i

In response to a question by Commissioner Rogers, the staff

stated that it would submit to the Commission the results from

an upcoming meeting between NRR and AEOD in which NRR findings

are compared with the AEOD maintenance performance indicators.
(EDO) (SECY Suspense: 9/29/89)

The staff informed the Commission that the maintenance team
inspection program will complete inspection of all operating
plants in FY ’91.
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